

March 11, 2015

Dr. John B. Boone
Dean of Institutional Effectiveness,
Accreditation and Research
Wake Technical Community College
9101 Fayetteville Road
Raleigh, NC 27603-5696

Dear Dr. Boone:

I write to correct our letter of March 5, 2015, which requested a prospectus to offer 50% or more of several programs on the College's North Campus. Since the programs are approved and the site is approved, **no prospectus is necessary**.

To avoid confusion in the future, please do not send notifications about adding approved programs to approved sites. Such letters are no longer necessary.

Best regards,
Belle S. Wheelow

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW/SLA:iy

cc: Dr. Stephen C. Scott, President

Dr. Robin W. Hoffman